
 
 
 
 
January 18, 2024 
 
FOR RELEASE: 
 
The IHSAA Board of Directors has selected Chad Williams as the next Executive Director of the 
Idaho High School Activities Association.  Board action was approved at the January 2024 meeting. 
Williams is currently the Superintendent of Schools for the Shelley School District and will be the 9th 
Executive Director in the 99-year history of the association. 
 
A graduate of Idaho State University with a Master of Education and Educational Specialist, 
Williams has spent his entire career in Idaho as a teacher, coach, athletic director, Principal and 
Superintendent.   
 
“I am truly honored to assume the leadership role at the Idaho High School Activities Association. 
The prospect of serving in this position fills me with both humility and excitement. My primary 
focus is on fostering relationships across Idaho, with the ultimate goal of offering students enriching 
opportunities for learning, personal growth, and excellence through extracurricular activities. I look 
forward to the journey ahead and the positive impact we can make together.” 
 
Williams replaces current Executive Director, Ty Jones who will be retiring June 30th, 2024. 
 
 

 


